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Purpose:
GABC Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

May 21,2018 6:00 pm
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Andrew Minter-President
	X
	Sandra DiGangi-Membership
	X
	Shannon Davie-Senior Recognition and Scholarship
	X

	Keith Zagursky-Vice President
	X
	Darlene Heinz
Website
	X
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	X

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Brandi Davis-Concessions
	
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	X

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	X
	
	
	Terri Stumpo-Concessions
	X

	Laura Parker-GHS Athletic Director
	X
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	
	Kathy Day-Banquet
	X

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	X
	Ryan Ward-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	Scholarship
	


Coach Parker
· Moving into post season for spring sports
· JV baseball and JV soccer still need to finish up

· Wednesday’s girls soccer game may change 

· Friday we host baseball, softball and boys soccer

· Softball may host all the way through state quarterfinals
· Tennis is traveling to state quarterfinals

· Track regionals is next weekend at Woodrow Wilson

· June 14 physicals starting at 3:00 pm

· Cost $20

· Fall wish list $3196
· We will pay that out in the fall

· Gate money for spring sports has been low

Coach Ward
· Softball won district

· Baseball came in 5th
· Track did well

· Middle school needs an outfield fence

· He will get some money from the school board

· A wind screen on the boys baseball field/field hockey field would be helpful 

· Cost is $3600
· we will pay $1800 towards the screen tonight
Spring Banquet (Kathy)

· We may need to find a new source for our banquet food.  The Farm Fresh in Newport News by Lowes is still open.  Kathy will check on that Farm Fresh.  Walmart may also be a possibility.
· June 11 banquet, starts at 6:00 pm.  Andrew most likely will not be here. 
· Kathy will get the flier done tonight

· We will not supply bread for the banquet

· mac and cheese trays are popular

· Kathy will look into it and see if we should purchase some trays at Walmart or Sams
Change in Board Members (Andrew)

· This is Andrew’s last meeting.  He will be in DC full time starting June 1.
· Keith will take over as the president, Shannon will be the vice-president
· Next year we need to replace the Senior night and Scholarship chair
· Terri will also be leaving
· Michele Ross and Alyssa Arnold will help Brandi next year with concessions
Treasurer report (Erin)

· Books are closing out June 30 
· Gave maintenance $325 last year in gift cards
· $25 piece for each
Membership-Sandra: 

· 557 members
· Sandra has all the percentages for the banquet figured
· Varsity baseball and girls tennis are the highest

· needs 82 shirts for high school and 15 shirts for middle school

· no track kids need t shirts (most are multi season runners)
Concessions-Brandi/Terri:
· Baseball concessions has been doing well
· Both JV and varsity 
· Helps to have the refrigerator down there

· Soccer

· I will open for the girls varsity soccer game (probably Wednesday)
· Shannon will help 

· Friday night boys play

· Any one available to open and work???

· Terri’s name is on the Sam’s club membership 

· Expires August 8, 2018

· membership costs $100, but we get a rebate check (most likely $150)
· We have three cards associated with the account

· Big cooler in the storage room does not have a lock on it

· Everything is in the smaller cooler

· Need to find our gas tanks

· Should have 3

Scholarships-Shannon: 
· Senior night is done, except for track

· Shannon is having a difficult time getting confirmation from the track coaches

· 9 applicants for the post secondary scholarships

· 2 out of 3 judges have sent back their forms

· 10 sports scholarships went out

· 8 high school and 2 middle school

· many of those students sent thank you notes

SpiritWear-Kristen/Courtney: 
· She hasn’t ordered anything new so there shouldn’t be any outstanding invoices
Prepared by:

Melanie Houle

GABC Secretary 2017-2018
